

CASE OOTES

Councillor, Ward 29 Toronto-Danforth



Date:

May 3, 2007

To:

Gloria Lindsay Luby, Chair, Government Management Committee

Yvonne Davies, Committee Administrator

From:

Councillor Case Ootes

Re:

80 Queensdale Avenue (Ward 29)

In follow up to my email of April 26, 2007, I would like to request that the Government Management Committee consider the following, at its meeting on May 10, 2007:

Recommendations

It is recommended:

1. That the Committee consider a report from the Chief Corporate Officer on the acquisition of 80 Queensdale Avenue.

Summary

The item concerns the City's offer to purchase a property located at 80 Queensdale Avenue (Ward 29), currently owned by the Toronto Catholic District School Board.

Staff advised that the TCDSB will entertain purchase offers if these offers are submitted by May 11, 2007. A staff report was considered by the Administration Committee (fall, 2006) on this matter. The City submitted an offer to purchase the property at that time, but the TCDSB has now invited new offers and timing is critical.

Thank you.

Councillor Case Ootes Ward 29, Toronto-Danforth

Downtown Office:
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West
Suite 45, 2nd Floor
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2
Tel: (416) 392-4032
Fat: (416) 392-4123
e-mail: councillor_ootes@toronto.ca

Community Office: East York Civic Centre 850 Coxwell Avenue Toronto, Ontario M4C 5R1 Tel: (416) 778-CASE (778-2273) Fax: (416) 397-4672